
Hi,      

We have a short but very exciting week.  School will be closed on Tuesday in order to observe the 

Veteran's Day holiday.  Thank you to all those who have served our country.   

This week we will complete a thanksgiving project on Thursday.   

This week our helper and snack providers will be: 

Tuesday –   No School 

Thursday –   Rory 

  

 
 

RNS has decided to collect donations for the Rush-Henrietta Area Food Terminal 

(RHAFT) to help families in need in our area. Please consider donating a nonperishable item 

to help our community.  A basket will be available at drop-off and pick-up.  This is a 

fantastic way to teach your child about caring for others. 
   

Rush Nursery School will be closed November 25th-29th for Thanksgiving break.  Classes 

will resume the week of Monday, December 2nd.   

 

Last week we didn’t get very far on learning our new song.  But hopefully we will have more 

time this week.  Another new song we will learn this Thanksgiving season (sung to Frere 

Jacque): 

 

I eat Turkey (point to self) 

I eat Turkey 

Yes, I do! (Nod yes) 

Yes, I do! 

Turkey in my tummy (Point to stomach) 

Yummy, yummy, yummy (rub tummy) 

Good for me (point to self) 

And good for you (point to others) 

 
 

 

Gobble! Gobble!! 

Karen Hart, Nicole Favro & Ms. Jordyn 

 

 

        November     

4-Monday – 2nd quarterly tuition payment due 

11-22 - Holiday Wreath fundraiser 

12—Tuesday-Veteran’s Day (school closed) 

18- Last day to place Cherrydale and Otis Spunkmeyer orders 

25-29– Thanksgiving Recess 

 


